
 

1776 Eastchester Road | Bronx, NY 10461 

 

 

 

Molina Healthcare NDC Policy Reminder: 

 

 

Dear Provider,  

 

 

Beginning Oct. 1, 2021 New York Health Department regulations require National Drug 

Code (NDC) numbers for Medicaid, HARP, and Child Health Plus claims which include 

physician-administered drug services. 

 

Effective September 1, 2023: Claims submitted with missing, invalid, incomplete NDC 

information, etc. will be denied if not billed with appropriate NDC and will be 

reconsidered if rebilled properly. 

 

For more information on NDC requirements including frequently asked questions, visit 

the State of New York Health Department website at:                                                    

https://health.ny.gov/health_care/medicaid/program/update/2023/no11_2023-06.htm 

 

If you have any questions please contact mhnyproviderservices@Molinahealthcare.com.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

Molina Healthcare of New York, Inc.  

 

 
 


